[bookmark: _GoBack]Subject: 	Financial Implications of New B.S. Program in Forensic Behavioral Sciences
To:  		Academic Senate
From:		Candice Skrapec, Coordinator, Forensic Behavioral Sciences Option, 
Department of Criminology
______________________________________________________________

I am writing this memo to confirm that the Department of Criminology Forensic Behavioral Sciences (FBS) Degree Elevation Proposal, in conformance with California State University Executive Order 1071, will not create any financial burden on our department, college, and university, as our new FBS program will be, essentially, a re-organization of current courses.
